
Éy swayél, 

Please note that there will be pesticide spraying (Roundup) this Thursday and Friday 

(July 4 and July 5) in the area outlined in red on the map below. 

Please ensure young children and pets stay off the fields temporarily during this work,

and for 24 hours afterwards.

Thank you for your understanding! 

To report an animal in distress (farm animals, domestic animals, and wildlife), please call the BC SPCA Animal Helpline: 
1-885-622-7722, open 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m., seven days per week.

To report sightings of bears, cougars, wolves in urban areas, injured wildlife, or wildlife in conflict, please call the Conversation 
Officer Service 24/7 at 1-877-952-7277. You can also use their online form at https://forms.gov.bc.ca/envionment/rapp/ 
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